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Rectory Hours  
Monday-Friday 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 4:30 PM 

Sunday 8 AM, 10 AM, and 12 Noon 

5PM in Spanish 
 

Daily Masses  
Holy Rosary and Divine Mercy Chaplet after Daily Masses 

Monday-Friday at 7:30 AM and 11 AM 

Saturday 7:30 AM Only  (No 11 AM Mass on Saturdays) 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 3:30 PM to 4:15 PM and 

Thursdays after the 7:30 AM and 11 AM Masses 
 

Devotions and Novenas 
Miraculous Medal Novena after daily Masses on Wednesdays 

Eucharistic Adoration on Fridays after 7:30 AM Mass. 

Benediction at 10:45 PM 

1st Fridays Spanish Adoration beginning at 7 PM. 

Rectory Office 732-449-6364 
Bulletin   Ext. 114 
Pastoral Council  Ext. 116 
Religious Education Ext. 105 
Social Concerns   Ext. 108 
Spanish Ministry  Ext. 105 
Weddings  Ext. 100 
 

Ministries 
Altar Rosary Society 732-282-1244 
Bereavement Ministry 718-637-1162 
CYO   732-685-6011 
Music Ministry  908-415-0212 
Rosary Makers   732-245-8405 

Thank You!  We are so grateful to all those 
who financially sacrifice each week to 
support our parish and it’s ministries!  

We would especially like to thank all of 
those who faithfully use their weekly parish contribution 
envelopes and those who give online through the Parish 
Giving Program.  
 

April 15/16, 2023 Sunday collection $10,395.00. 

Please Note:  Names will remain on the sick list read 
at mass for 4 weeks and then removed unless the 
requester calls to remain on the list for another 4 weeks.  
To ensure the consent of the person whose name appears 
here, the pastor's policy requires that only they or a 
family member may request a name be added to this list.  
Names will remain in the bulletin until the person or 
family request it be removed. 
 

Clement Bramley, Jeremy Pavlich, Joan Langlois, 
Linda Ryan, Steven VanWickle, Nancy O’Neill, 
Winifred Reilly, Danny Suskenich, Brian Nall, Marilyn 
Woerner, Bob Patrignelli, Nick Costantini, Caroline 
Viggiano, Teresa Corcoran, Kaitlin Wason, John 
Cinciarelli, Michael Sheridan, Erik Rofi, Jim & Andrea 
Trischitta, Erin Rubas, Dr. William Burns, Robert 
Czech, Janet Thomas, Edward Morea, Rosalie Renda, 
Alice Healy, Benjamin Ohlweiler, Robert MacPherson, 
Jake Gilbert, Bill Lesniak, Jim Bogan, Bruce Bogan, 
Sr., Ken Hauck. 

Eternal Rest grant onto them, O Lord, and let 
perpetual light shine upon them.  

 

Please remember in your prayers those of our 
diocese, parish, friends, and family members who 
have recently died. 
 

† Margaret Buckley 
 

May the angels lead you into paradise.  

The importance of Eucharistic Adoration is 
shown in the fact that the Church has a ritual 
that regulates it: the Rite of Eucharistic 
Exposition and Benediction. This is an 
extension of the adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament which occurs in every Mass: 
"Behold the Lamb of God, behold him who 
takes away the sins of the world. Blessed are 

those called to the supper of the Lamb." Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament flows from the sacrifice of the Mass 
and serves to deepen our hunger for Communion with 
Christ and the rest of the Church.  The Rite concludes 
with the ordained minister blessing the faithful with the 
Blessed Sacrament. 
 

Please join us on Friday’s immediately after the 7:30 AM 
Mass for Adoration.  Benediction begins at 10:45 AM.  It 
will also be broadcast on livestream @ 
stmarkseagirt.com.  Come spend some quiet time with the 
Lord.  

If you are a parishioner who has not been able to attend 

Mass and would like to have a Eucharistic Minister bring 

Holy Communion to you, please contact the Rectory, 732
-449-6364 x100. 



 

 

† This Week’s Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, April 24 

† Phyllis Blaine by Estate 
† Joan Enright by Estate  

11:00 AM 
† Edmond O'Connor by Michael Casey 

† Joseph Lechowicz, Sr. by John and Mary Anne Greene  
 

Tuesday, April 25 

7:30 AM 

† Myron Zalom by Geri Zalom 

† Carol Treger by Estate  

11:00 AM 

† Emily Walker by the Hendricks Family 

† Brendan McGregor, 1st Anniversary by the Graves' Family 

Mrs. Shaunna Murphy by Eileen and Pete McHugh  
 

Wednesday, April 26 

7:30 AM 

† Norris & Mary Eldridge by Jerry & Liz Eldridge 

† Kenneth Francis Kunzman by Todd & Jamie Leonhardt  

11:00 AM 

† Ginny Westphal by Annette Sudowsky 

† Kenneth Kunzman by Pat McLaughlin  
 

Thursday, April 27 

7:30 AM 

† Dorothy Wright by Family 

† Helen Sumer by Chrissy and Helen Foerst  

11:AM 

† Richard Russo by Peggy Hardiman 

† Robert Palmer by Gary and Marie Marzolla  
 

Friday, April 28 

7:30 AM 

† Richard Russo by O'Meara Family 

† Ken Kunzman by Ed and Judy Blaha  

11:00 AM 

† Jack Geiger by Maria & John Checton  
 

Saturday, April 29 

7:30 AM 

† Carl Lepis by Don Sabatini  

4:30 PM 

† Theresa Fredricks by John & Pat Gibbs 

† Mary M. Wilson by Family 

June and George Truesdale and Family by Anne Lintner  
 

Sunday, April 30 

8:00 AM 

People of the Parish  

10:00 AM 

† Richard Sudowsky by Family 

† Jimmy Azzollini by Theresa & Tony Mancuso 

† Richard Russo by Adele Byrne  

 

 

St. Mark’s Bereavement Ministry:  Our 
Bereavement Ministry helps those who are 
grieving the loss of a loved one during their 
most difficult times.  They meet on 
Wednesdays at 11 AM at St. Mark’s. 

Please call Sue Nolan at 718-637-1162 for more 
information.  All are welcome! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

April 23, 2023 
 

Monday: Acts 6:8-15; Ps 119:23-24, 26-27, 29-30; Jn 6:22-29 
Tuesday: 1 Pt 5:5b-14; Ps 89:2-3, 6-7, 16-17; Mk 16:15-20 
Wednesday: Acts 8:1b-8; Ps 66:1-3a, 4-5, 6-7a; Jn 6:35-40 
Thursday: Acts 8:26-40; Ps 66:8-9, 16-17, 20; Jn 6:44-51 
Friday: Acts 9:1-20; Ps 117:1bc, 2; Jn 6:52-59 
Saturday: Acts 9:31-42; Ps 116:12-13, 14-15, 16-17; Jn 6:60-
69 
Sunday: Acts 2:14a, 36-41; Ps 23: 1-3a, 3b4, 5, 6; 1 Pt 2:20b-
25; Jn 10:1-10  

12 Noon 

† Joseph Raffetto by Family 

† Cathy Shalloo by Betsy Smith 

† Mary Ruchalski by the Longo Family  

5:00 PM 

† Isidro Alvarado Guzman by Children 

† Miguel Angel Castillo by Arias Familia 

† Ana Garcia Olea by Children and Grandchildren  
 

†  
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Parish Mission Statement 
 

We, the Parish Family of St. Mark’s in our quest to 

follow the Gospel of Jesus Christ, are building a faith-

based community that assists all people in life’s journey 

to be open to God’s love and to share His joy. We are 

further committed to address the spiritual, physical, 

emotional and social needs of all people through 

service to individuals, families, parish and the greater 

community. As responsible stewards using our individual 

gifts, we promise to celebrate, renew and strengthen our 

faith, and to live our lives as a reflection of Christ's love 

for others. St. Mark’s is designated as a Center for 

Hispanic Ministry in the Diocese of Trenton.  

Social Concerns Ministry 
 

Our next meeting will be on  

Tuesday, May 9th at  

12 Noon in Father Childs Hall.  
Lunch will be served. 

 

New members are welcome! 

Bishop O’Connell has appointed Fr. Miguel Virella, SVD, 

the Pastor of the “The Mother of Mercy Parish” in Asbury 

Park, to be the next Pastor of St. Mark’s. 

Rosary Makers will meet on Monday, April 24th at 1PM 
in Fr. Child's Hall (Saint Mark's basement).  
As always, we welcome anyone interested in making 
rosaries as well as our faithful rosary makers. 
"With the Rosary, we continually raise a song of love 
from earth. In the excessive materialism of our life, it is a 
bright cloud of spirituality, rising from every home and 
every heart"   Servant of God Fr. Dolindo Ruotolo (1882-1970). 
 

Questions? Contact Maria Checton at 
mgchecton@gmail.com or (732) 245-8405 

St. Mark’s Altar Rosary Society will meet on Monday, 

May 1st at the 11 AM Mass. After Mass we will crown 

the Blessed Mother as Queen of the May. We will recite 

a healing rosary. Participants are requested to bring their 

prayer petitions with them to church as they will be read 

during the Rosary. Msgr. Flynn will present meditations 

between each decade. Luncheon to follow. 

Ministry Schedule 

April 29/30, 2023 
  Saturday 

4:30 PM 

Sunday 

8:00 AM 

Sunday 

10:00 AM 

Sunday 

12 Noon 
Celebrant Msgr. Flynn Fr. Carlos Msgr. Flynn Msgr. Flynn 

Readers Tom Malloy Rose Crimmins Robert Cavazini Debbie Dunn 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Colleen Rivera 
Lynn Jelliff 

Dan Crimmins 
Pam Zusi 

Jim Sheridan 
Richard Norris 

Helen Hopkins 
Bob Cicenia 

Ushers Joe Walsh, 
Walter Henry 

Anthony Granato 

Bob O’Neill, Leo Hurley, 
Pat Ahern, Glenn Skola 

Rich Siderko 
Jim Sheridan 

Howard Flood 
Richard DeGroote 

On Thursday, May 18th, St. Mark’s Altar Rosary Society 
will have its yearly Spring Luncheon at the Spring Lake 
Manor at 415 Highway 71 in Spring Lake at 12 Noon. 
Tickets are $40 per person, which includes one glass of 
complimentary wine. The menu is: Penne Vodka; Chicken 
Française; Stuffed Filet of Sole; Flank Steak.  
 

We will present the Galway Bay Irish Dancers. There will 
be 50/50 and basket raffles.  
 

To make your reservations call Peggy Cleary at 732-974-
1038 or Helen Hopkins at 732-974 8226. 

mailto:mgchecton@gmail.com


 

 

CYO News by Mary Reilly 

The CYO welcomed a wonderful new member last Sunday, Colin from Wall High School!!!  Welcome Colin!  Don’t 

forget: it is never too late to join CYO.  All high school students are welcome!!!!  We got in some great games:  7-Up, 

a rock-paper-scissors tournament and CYO favorite, Dodge Ball. Jaclyn brought in a relic from the true Cross and told 

us its fascinating history. Everyone got to touch it which was awesome! Just a reminder that Mrs. Reilly will 

hopefully be riding Test Track and Kali Rapids with her grandkids this weekend, so there will be no CYO meeting 

again until April 30th. Don’t forget to contribute to the CYO Diaper Drive which will be collecting diapers on April 

29th-30th. Very much needed for the poor families in our area!   Thank you and God bless.  

Thank you! 
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Easter Flower Donations 
Mrs. Joan Murphy 

Mr. Joseph McNamara 

Dr. and Mrs. Robert J. Kane 

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Rosar 

Mr. and Mrs. James Orgill 

Mr. and Mrs. James Miller 

Mrs. Barbara MacNiven 

Mr. and Mrs. Philip Esposito 

Mr. and Mrs. Mark G. Kitrick 

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Walsh 

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Campbell 

Mr. and Mrs. Henry Bossett 

Dr. and Mrs. John Checton 

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Norris 

Mr. and Mrs. Gordon Pingicer 

Gerard and Lorraine Norkus 

Mrs. Peggy Cleary 

Mr. and Mrs. David O’Neill 

Mr. and Mrs. Clarence Kehoe 

Ms. Deidre Ertle 

Mr. and Mrs. Jose O. Tages 

Shirley Colllis 

Ms. Karen Raulli 
 

In Memory of: 

Deceased Members of the Reilly and Healey Families, requested by Mrs. Marion Reilly 

Guy Lueddeke, Raymond Vreeland, Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Manning, requested by Mrs. Judith M. Gibson 

Schier Family, Myron Zalom, Barbara Suduuall, All Souls, Father Michael Lambeth, requested by Mrs. Myron Zalom 

Walter Leonard, requested by Mrs. Jacqueline Leonard 

Peg and Jim Quigley, Marie and John Hurley, Quigley Family, Hurley Family, Bob Quigley, Bob Weinel, requested by  

Mr. and Mrs. Leo Hurley 

Joseph C., Helen H., Madelyn C., John H., requested by Mr. and Mrs. Allan Cuthbert 

Kathleen Hurd, Robert Hurd and Hugh Roarty, requested by Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Roarty 

John Henry and Patricia Henry, requested by Mr. and Mrs. Walter Henry 

Heilmann, Ruddy, Harris, Burke Families, requested by The Heilmann Family 

Albert Napolitano and Yolanda Napolitano, requested by Mr. Albert Napolitano 

Robert Decina and John Kiefer, requested by Diane Decina 

Julia Buonocore, requested by Mr. Fredric Buonocore 

Gabriel, Stella and Jude Reilly, requested by M. Reilly 

Augustus and Robert Giunco, requested by Mr. and Mrs. William Giunco 

Burke and Rogers Family, requested by Mr. and Mrs. John Burke 

Hughes and Crimmins Family, requested by Dan Crimmins 

Nancy D. Newman, requested by Charles J. Newman 

Stevens and Wypler Families, requested by Mrs. Joan Wypler 

James Donoghue, requested by Mrs. Mary Lou Donoghue 



 

 

John Byrne, Genevieve and Walter Range, and Anne and John Byrne, requested by Adele Mary Byrne 

Anthony and Theresa Coiro, requested by Robert and Linda Higgins 

Martha and Harold Loreng, requested by Kathleen Loreng 

Giacomo and Columbia Ricciardi, Anthony and Helen Remiszewski, and Lorraine Beauvais, requested by Mr. and Mrs. Bernard Ricciardi 

Robert and Elsie Higgins, requested by Robert and Linda Higgins 

Eugene R. Murray and Madeline D. Murray, requested by James Murray 

Stanley W. Skola and Regina Fedick, requested by Glenn Skola 

Kenneth Jelliff, Eliza and George Nutt, Frieda Nutt, Bessie and William Nutt, Eleanor and Paul Bennett, Reverend John Moser, 

requested by Mrs. Evelyn Jelliff 

Leonhardt and Doak Families, requested byTodd and Jamie Leonhardt  

Fiore and Alvarez Families, Emanuel Berlingo, Eugenia Cymbala, Edward Spano, requested by Mrs. Francis Fiore 

Fox, Plito and Loenser Families, requested by Marge Loenser 

DeGroote, McKee, Candio, McCormack, Frederick Families, requested by Mr. and Mrs. Richard DeGroote 

John and Virginia Bradbury and Paul and Elizabeth Marion, requested by Michael and Elizabeth Bradury 

Paul Tortorella, Sarah and Gene Shannon, Pat and Elsie Tortorella, Susan Mahon, Catherine Drury, requested by Mrs. Paul Tortorella 

Jean and Daniel LoPresto, Helen and Ed Doran, requested by Mary and Ed Doran 

Dr. Peter Renda, Mrs. Constance Renda, Mrs. Joseph LaPlaca, Mrs. Santina LaPlaca, requested by Ms. Rosalie Renda 

Mr. and Mrs. J. Cross, Mr. J. Dougherty, Oakley Debbs, requested by Mrs. Mary Dougherty 

Ed and Dana Tidaback, Paul and Katherine Dillon, requested by Carolyn Tidaback-Gensch 

Thomas Donohue, Catherine Donohue, Edward McGowan and Kathleen Twigg, requested by Mrs. Mary Ellen McGowan 

Peter and Sixta Soto, Helen and Cuchie Martinez, Peter and Victoria Soto, Albert Soto, Raymond Soto, Tia Eloisa, Titi, and Jean 

Galanti, requested by J. Soto 

Florence A. Colford, Virginia and J. Harry Ertle, Rev. Thomas J. Ertle, O.P., requested by Nadine Ertle-Sullivan 

Thomas and Florence Loughran, Charles and Betty VanWickle, Robert and Edna Burke, requested by Ms. Sara VanWickle and Family 

Leo and Marie McConnell, requested by Michael and Carol McConnell 

Franconeri and Guarino Families, requested by Angelina Guarino 

Francis W. Baclawski, requested by Michael and Carol McConnell 

Mary Swierad, requested by Michael and Carol McConnell 

Emory C. and Elizabeth A. Smith, requested by Betsy Smith 

O’Neil and Carlo Families, requested by Ms. Barbara O’Neill 

Austin Behnken, requested by Marie Behnken 

Eugene J. Duffy, Jr., requested by Jane Duffy 

Turner and Wypler Familes, requested by Joan Wypler 

Robert A. Kay, requested by LaVerne F. Tafarelli-Kay 

Sue and Victor Perruso, requested by Virginia P. Ayers 

Richard Sudowsky, requested by Mrs. Antoinette Sudowsky 

Victor Bini, requested by Mrs. Patricia Bini 

Rosemary Mylod, requested by Dr. and Mrs. Henry King 

Mildred Calia, requested by Mr. and Mrs. John R. Calia 

Daniel McCarthy, requested by Mrs. Daniel McCarthy 

Mary Ann, requested by Mr. Clifford T. Turbitt 

Patrick R. Scatuorchio, requested by Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Scatuorchio 

Bryan Patrick Ahern, James Michael Ahern, requested by Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Ahern 

Joseph Downes, requested by Angela Downes 

John B. Murray, requested by Mrs. John Murray 

Ann Uliano, requested by Mrs. And Mrs. James Uliano 

Zusi and Cross Families, requested by Mrs. Pamela Zusi 
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Living and Deceased of Raffetto and Foerst Families, requested by Family 

Hank Machirella Family, John McDonald and Family, Thomas and Della Kelly, requested by Maureen Kelly Machirella 

Cunningham, Walsh and Lane Families, requested by Margaret Cunningham 

Joseph Lapira 

Flynn and Humphries Families, requested by Margaret Flynn 

Gorka-Perry Family, requested by Martin Gorka-Anne Grilley 

Helen and Tim Hopkins, Joe Garrett and Joe Plesnik, requested by Helen Hopkins 

Dominick and Josephine Destefano, Antonia (Nina) Distefano, All deceased and all souls in purgatory, requested by  

Raymond and Rosemary Distefano 

David Vergaretti, Rev. Joseph M. Quinlan, Bill Walsh, Chris Feuker, Ted Lindsey, Rita and Patrick Sheridan, Anna and Charles 

McCabe, Patricia McCabe, requested by Mr. and Mrs. William McCabe 

Ellen and James Cullinan, Catherine and Joseph Gallagher, requested by Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Gallagher 

Reidy, Watters, Whelan Families, requested by Mrs. Bernadette Reidy 

Robert and Eleanor Palmer, Robert and Dorothy Leibman, Dorothy Connell, Robert F. Palmer, Jr., requested by  

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Leibman 

Dr. Bernard C. Reilly, requested by Mrs. Bernard Reilly 

Jimmy Azzollini, Poala Azzollini, Michael McKenzie, Martinielli Family, Germinario Family, requested by Mr. and Mrs. Scott Doster 

Milton and Rita Brewer, Charles and Mary Saracco, requested by the Saracco Family 

Jack and Lorraine Duffy, Connie and Vinnie Forlenza, requested by Mark and Connie Duffy 

Mr. and Mrs. J. E. Breslin, Mr. and Mrs. F. E. Heine, requested by Mr. and Mrs. RM Heine  

Norris and Mary Eldridge, Arthur and Mary Guterl, requested by Jerry and Liz Eldridge 

Walters, Collis, Ciecierski Families, requested by Mrs. Shirley Collis 

Langlois, Knoob, Zulch and Cadwell Families, requested by Mrs. Robert Langlois 

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Towle, Mr. Gordon Swetland, requested by Mr. and Mrs. Richard Caputo 

Alfred J. Scerbo and Vincent Scerbo, requested by Mrs. Alfred Scerbo 

Dorothy L. Waltz and Suzanne Geiger, requested by Mr. and Mrs. Donald Bernhardt 

Mr. and Mrs. William Schaedel and Mr. and Mrs. John P. Sheridan, Sr., requested by Mr. and Mrs. James Sheridan 

Drogon, Albin, and Coppeland Families, requested by Mr. and Mrs. Thomas R. Albin 
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Feeding the Hungry  
 

Frozen Meals Program Resumes! 
 

Are you looking for an easy way to help 
those in need?  Here’s one way you can 

make a difference. St. Mark’s Social Concerns Ministry 
is resuming the Frozen Meals Program for the Center in 
Asbury Park which was discontinued due to the Covid 
pandemic. The Center in Asbury Park, Inc., is a volunteer
-based New Jersey not-for-profit service organization, 
providing support services for people living with HIV/
AIDS and their caregivers since 1992. 
 

The process is simple!  Here’s what to do: 
 

● Pick up food trays and lids next to the kitchen 
refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall (St. Mark’s Church 
basement) 

● Fill the trays with generous portions of food 

● Label the tray lids with the contents and date of 
preparation 

● Return the meals to the freezer compartment of 
the refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall. 
 

Please use only the trays provided. 
 

St Mark’s volunteers will deliver the meals to The Center 
for distribution to their clients.  
 

Please contact Marybeth or Joe Walsh at 732 449-
5656 with any questions. Your participation is greatly 
appreciated. 

Collecting Travel Size Toiletries  
 

St. Mark’s Social Concerns Committee is 
collecting travel size toiletry items (soap, 
shampoos, toothpaste, toothbrushes, combs 
etc.) for delivery by volunteers to those in 

need in the Asbury Park area.  Containers are located at 
Church entrances.  Thank you! 

 
 

 

Mercy Center UPDATED! 
 

Mayo ● Mustard ● Ketchup ● Deodorant 
Toothpaste ● Toothbrushes ● Soap 

Canned fruit ● Diapers and Wipes  
Dish and Laundry Detergent. 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity. 

Homebound seniors can remain 
comfortably at home with the dignity 
of independence and the security of 
having someone visit once a day with 
a nutritious meal. Also, the warm 
smile of one of our wonderful 

volunteers or caring meals-on-wheels drivers is important 
to them and often serves as a wellness check.   
If you would like more information, please call Meals 
on Wheels 732-502-3277 or Barbara Anderson 848-
444-3123. 

Offerings at Francis House of Prayer:  
Spiritual direction, a one-on-one conversation with 

a spiritual director about God in your life, is always 
available. We offer the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius 
on a monthly and weekly basis, many opportunities to 
learn and practice contemplative prayer, reading 
programs on St. John of the Cross and other Carmelite 
Saints, and contemporary writers such as James Martin, 
Thomas Keating, Richard Rohr, Thomas Merton and 
special one-time programs.   
Trenton Diocesan Spiritual Center and Retreat House 
609-877-0509 or FHOP@verizon.net. 
Please check or click on www.FHOP.org for programs 
and registration. 

St. Joseph By the Sea—Our programs are 
offered to enrich, renew and deepen one’s 
interior communication with the Lord in an 
atmosphere of prayer, quiet and solitude. 

The scenic environment of the Atlantic Ocean and 
Barnegat Bay provides additional contemplative 
opportunity.  Current brochure can be found on our 
website – www.sjbsea.org. 

The Upper Room is a spiritual and educational 
center rooted in a contemplative and holistic 
approach that supports and nourishes the spiritual growth 
of laity, religious, and clergy.  Sponsored by the Diocese 
of Trenton, the Upper Room serves women and men 
within and outside the diocese through on-site and 
outreach programs. The For information on programs, 
please visit www.theupper-room.org or e-mail: 
office@theupper-room.org.  

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

April 24:  Rosary Makers Meeting at 1PM. 
 

April 29/30:  CYO Diaper Drive. See page 5. 
 

April 29/30:  Our Second Collection is for Catholic Home 
Missions Appeal.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 

May 1:  St. Marks Altar Rosary Society will be crowning 
the Blessed Mother after the 11 AM Mass. See page 4. 
 

May 9:  Social Concerns Ministry meeting at 12 Noon 
in Father Childs Hall.  Lunch will be served. 
 

May 18:  St. Mark’s Altar Rosary Society Spring 
Luncheon at the Spring Lake Manor. See page 4. 

Office Help 
 

St. Mark’s is looking for a part time bilingual secretary 
approximately 18 flexible hours per week.  Must be able 
to type, read and communicate in both English and 
Spanish proficiently.  Word and Excel a must.  Please call 
Linda @ 732-449-6364 ext. 111. 
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Iglesia de “San Marcos” Apostolado Hispano 

Misa Dominical: Domingo 5:00 p.m. 

Fr. Carlos Castilla, Vicario Parroquial 

frcarlos@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 122. 

Fax: (732) 449-1646  

Directora del Ministerio de Religión 

Diana Zuna Nieves  

diana@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 105 Primer Vienes de cada mes a 
las 7:00 p.m. en la Iglesia.  

Secretaria Bilingüe 
San Marcos está buscando una secretaria bilingüe de 
tiempo medio con aproximadamente 18 horas flexibles 
por semana. Debe saber escribir, leer y comunicarse muy 
bien en inglés y español. Deberá saber manejar Word y 
Excel. Por favor llame a Linda @ (732) 449-6364 ext. 111. 

Porqué Registrarse a nuestra Iglesia? 

 

Cuando las personas se registran en una Iglesia, le 

da al personal la oportunidad de saber un poco 

acerca de usted: su nombre, donde usted vive, idio-

ma que habla, sus intereses, etc. También le da la 

oportunidad al personal de ponerse en contacto con 

usted y le mantenerlos informados de eventos en 

nuestra comunidad. Registrarse es el primer paso 

para involucrarse y convertirse en un miembro de la 

comunidad.  

 

Muchas de las personas y sus familias de nuestra 

parroquia no está debidamente registradas por la 

cual les queremos informar de los beneficios de es-

tar registrados en nuestra parroquia.  

 

• Celebración de Sacramentos: Bautismo, Primera 

Comunión, Confirmación y Matrimonio. 

• Apartar intenciones y Misas especiales. 

• Celebrar Misa de Quinceaños. 

• Cartas para trámites de Inmigración. 

• Carta de elegibilidad para Padrino o Madrina.  

• Servicios de Inmigración y clases de inglés. 

• Servicios para familias y eventos especiales. 

 

*Por favor recuerde que no pueden estar registrados 

en dos parroquias a la misma vez en la Diócesis de 

Trenton. Si usted no está registrado y desea regis-

trase por favor contactarse con Diana Zuna al (732) 

449-6364 ext. 105.  

También podrán inscribirse después de la Misa los 

domingos en el sótano de la Iglesia.  

mailto:diana@stmarkseagirt.com

